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“757 Club” lands Michael Vick’s first radio interview since returning to 

the NFL 

 
VIRGINIA BEACH – “757 Club” announced today they will air Michael Vick’s first 

radio interview since returning to the NFL on their broadcast Monday October 19, 2009. 

The “757 Club” is a production of Hometown Sports Management and airs Monday 

nights from 7pm – 9pm on 102.1 FM & 1490 AM “The Game”. The show is hosted by 

John Decandido, Nick Halda, and Bartley Barefoot. The Michael Vick interview is an 

exclusive one-on-one with John Decandido and covers many aspects of Vick’s life.  
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